
As Built Drawings

I have located the architects that drew the plans for the original building currently occupied by "The Oaks /
Right of Passage" dated November of 1967. At that time the building was referred to as "Reception
Center / Training School for Girls".

The architectural firm is Shiver-Megert & Associates, LLP 806-372-5662

They still have the drawings on file. If Brown County would want a copy of the drawings the cost will be
$700.00

This would be a scanned in, high resolution, PDF copy (digital).

Being that this is a large facility owned by the County which apparently will be needing ongoing repair I
thought it would be a worthwhile consideration. Currently we could use the plumbing drawings to help
deal with the current leaks.
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